
 

  

                   TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE   

 Procurement of Furniture for NBP AIB Grain Market Branch Vehari (B.C 0737), South  
 Punjab Region. 

 Procurement of Furniture for NBP Layya Branch (B.C 0358), D.G Khan Region 
 

  
All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender posted on NBP’s 

website (Ref: NT- 08/07/2023-2, dated 07th August 2023) and PPRA’s website (Ref: TS 

517245E dated 08th August 2023) and published in newspaper be treated as cancelled.     

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites.   

 
 
 
 
 
(Divisional Head) 
Procurement Division  
Logistics, Communications & Marketing Group,  
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office Building,  
I.I Chundrigar Road, Karachi.  
Tel: 021-99220331, 38902435 
 
 


